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There is evidence that the 
artist was able to measure a 
1” boarder accurately. The 
lines are straight and drawn 
with a ruler. The extra lines in 
the corners are erased.

There is evidence that the 
artist was able to accurately 
trace their image onto the 
paper. The tracing 
demonstrates craftsmanship.

There is evidence that the 
artist applied
A Lot
of e�ort into their project.

There is evidence that the 
artist was able to add a full 
range of value in each shape. 
The values are smooth. The 
value was created by layering 
graphite in di�erent 
directions. The values have 
been blended smooth.

There is evidence that the 
artist applied
some
of e�ort into their project.

There is evidence 
that the artist 
applied
little
of e�ort into their 
project.

There is evidence that the 
artist added  value in each 
shape, but a few lack a full 
range of value. 
The values are a bit rough.  
The values could have been 
blended smoother.

There is evidence that the 
artist attempted to trace 
their image onto the paper. 
The tracing looks rushed or 
inaccurate.

There is evidence that the 
artist attempted to measure 
a 1” boarder. There are a few 
errors. The lines are drawn 
70% straight . The extra lines 
in the corners have not been 
erased.

There are major 
problems with the 
boarder.

There are major 
problems with the 
tracing.

There are major 
problems with the 
shading.


